
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

  

       

      

           
                     
                 
      
                                                                      

        

    

 

 
 

         
    

          
 

 
    

       
     

 
 

 
    

  
 

     
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
    

 

Statewide Email 

DATE: January 19, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: Florida College System Workforce Administrators 
District Career and Technical Education Directors 
District Technical College Directors 
Florida College System Adult Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: CTE Audit Results 

Colleagues, 

Please join us for a presentation and discussion on the results/findings of the career and 
technical education audit, as required by 1003.491(5), F.S. We will discuss the methodology, 
results, and next steps as we enter year two of the audit. The registration information is as 
follows: 

Go to webinar link: 
Please register for Career and Technical Education Audit Results on Jan 29, 2021 9:00 
AM EST to 11:00 AM EST at: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2407696681287482383 

Call in number: +1 (415) 930-5321 
Access Code: 545-188-465 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar. 

Best, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 
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